
                                                                                                              24 October 2019.

NOTIFICATION FOR SKILL-BASED COURSE EXAM 

This is to inform all the students of M.Sc. And M. A. Semester III (Second Year) that 

the exam for the Skill Based Course of Statistical Methods will be held on Monday,

November 18, 2019 from 11.00-14.00. All students should bring their own 

calculators and tables for looking up various values of distributions. No student 

shall be allowed to pass around their calculator and/or the above booklet of 

tables. 

The venue for the exam will be announced on the Department Homepage. 

Kindly check the same from time to time. 

                                                                                                 Professor R. P. Deore,

                                                                                                                 Head, 

                                                                                             Department of Mathematics,

                                                                                                 University of Mumbai. 

                


